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Stacey Walsham

From: Morris Laura [Laura.Morris@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 20 September 2011 13:45

To: Licensing; Licensing
Subiject: shell bicester application -,
Hello =

We have no objections to the application LU/

thanks

Laura Morris | Oxfordshire Licensing Officer | Telephone : 01865 846 150 | Internal: 700

6150
Address: Licensing, Thames Valley Police, HQ South, Oxford Rd, Kidlington, OX5 2NX

Thames Valley Police Currently use the Microsoft Office 2002 suite of applications. Please be aware of this if you
intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication contains information which is confidential
and may also be privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are those of the originator and not necessarily those
of Thames Valley Police. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s)
please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to:
informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the e-mail and destroy any
copies of it. Thank you.

20/09/2011



